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Updates
Early Release  is Wednesday,
January 18th.

Class of 2025 Early College
Information Meeting is
Thursday, February 2nd at 7 pm
in the GLHS Media Center.

Parent/Teacher Conferences
will be held on Thursday,
February 2nd and Friday,
February 3rd.

1/2 Days on Thursday, February
2nd and Friday, February 3rd.

January 13, 2023

Dear Gull Lake Families and Staff,

As we begin a new year together, our mission is to engage every learner
and develop their full potential. The relationships we develop with your
student and with your family help us to know you better so that we can
customize learning pathways to your needs. Because Gull Lake
Community Schools has so many unique offerings and choices, many
find it helpful to review our course catalog and programs with our staff
during this season when students begin developing class schedules for
the coming year. 

I encourage you to reach out with any questions you have during this
selection process. Many of our families are surprised by the breadth
and depth of our course offerings and the learning formats available. If
you are newer to the District and have been hearing about some of our
choices by word of mouth, our staff are standing by to assist you with
your questions and are proud of what we have to offer. 

Great schools, engaged families, connected community. We are Gull
Lake Community Schools!

Have a wonderful weekend,

Raphael Rittenhouse/Superintendent
Gull Lake Community Schools


